
 
 
Preliminary announcement:  

National Classifier for Physically Impaired Athletes Training Course  

Dear MAs/NPC representative 

World Archery Europe and Archery GB are pleased to announce an upcoming training course for 
National Classifiers for Physically Impaired Athletes, hosted by Archery GB at the Lilleshall National 
Sports Centre in March 2025. This course is designed to educate and certify National Classifiers, 
providing a valuable opportunity for your MAS/NPC to foster and support the growth of Para Archery 
in your country 

 
Key Information 

 Location: Lilleshall National Sport Centre 
 Dates: 20-23 March 2025 
 Target Audience: Medical Doctor, Physioterapist 

Possible funding 

The following local costs will be covered for all confirmed participants: 

 Accomodation + thee meals per day (from dinner 20th until lunch 23rd)  
 Transport from the airport and back. 

 
In addotion, there is the potential for support for travel from home to GBR for participants who meet 
specific criteria ((up to 200 Euro, subject to budget availability)  

To help us organize the course effectively, we kindly request you to inform us of the number of 
people from your MAS/NPC interested in participating by the end of this week (Jan. 10th). 
Please contact Chiara Barbi at  chiara.barbi@gmail.com to confirm your interest. 

Priority for attendance will be given to participants from European MAs that currently do not have 
certified National Classifiers trained by WA or International Classifiers. 

A detailed agenda and registration instructions will be provided in the coming weeks. In the 
meantime, we encourage you to save the dates and share this preliminary announcement with 
anyone in your network who may be interested in attending. 

Should you have any questions or require further details at this stage, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to Chiara Barbi – WAE Chief of Para Committee chiara.barbi@gmail.com 

Best regards, 

Chiara Barbi 

WAE Para Committee 
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